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Dear Parents, carers, staff and pupils, 

 The Spring term is nearly complete, and I hope that you will be taking a well-earned rest and spend some 
family time together over the Easter weekend.  

Staff have been busy in school ensuring steps are in place for those year six pupils who will be taking their 
SATS in the coming months. I would just take this opportunity of thanking parents for offering pupils their 
support to get them through this time and achieve outcomes to support them in their future. The 
governors would like to wish all pupils sitting SATS in May, good luck!  

Leaders in school are busy ensuring improvements continue to take place to build on the ‘good’ Ofsted 
outcome. Monitoring of attendance, behaviour SEND and safeguarding continue to take place. Governors 
continue to monitor these areas and agree any changes in policy and ensure effective strategies are in 
place in these areas. Your continued support with attendance and behaviour is appreciated to support 
the team ethos between school and home.  

As governors we have said goodbye to one of our parent governors and would like to offer our thanks for 
the support that was offered by Mrs Edwards during her time on the governing body.  

We have elected Miss Horton to the Governing board as our staff governor this term and would like to 
offer a warm welcome to Miss Horton.  

We are pleased to hear that there have been some positive activities taking place in school which have 
been enjoyed by everyone, and enjoyed seeing everyone’s outfits for World Book Day, there were some 
fantastic creations. We have also enjoyed seeing information regarding:-  

• Visit to the library  

• Creative Arts visit  

• Grandads Wheels Visit  

• Swimming Gala  

• Nottinghamshire County Cricket Club visit  

Thank you to Friends of Leen Mills for arranging the Easter Egg Raffle that is taking place on Wednesday. 
We hope you all have an eggcelent time!  

Finally, I would like to thank all staff for their continued support in making Leen Mills a great place for 
learning!  

Wishing you all a fantastic Easter Break!!  

Kind regards 

 Emma Paine  
Chair of Governors 


